
 PEM Ladies Golf Association

March 18, 2024


Gwen Kennedy called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm.


MINUTES 
Judy Ireland read the minutes of the February 19, 2024 meeting. Dena Wilson moved the 

minutes be adopted as read. Colleen Robertson seconded. CARRIED.


TREASURER’S REPORT 
Shannon Anderson reported we have an opening balance of $6,687.15.  We had Income of 
$15,265.0, expenses of $15,481.00.  Our closing balance is $6,471.15.  Dena Wilson moved 
the treasurer report be approved, Sherry Macintosh seconded.  CARRIED.


TOURNAMENTS 


Club Championship is starting tomorrow at 8:30 am.  Check-in is at 8:00 am.


Sue Bonnett has sign up sheet for next years tournaments.


Handicap Chairman 

  Everything is going good.  Only have to remind a few people to post their scores.


Membership Chair 
Everything is going good.


Play Day Chair 
Gladys Burrows explained why we are playing Ace Day on a monthly basis.  She wanted the 
membership to decide if we continue playing Ace Day and do we continue playing for low net 
and low gross .  Gladys also stated that you will be flighted on Ace Day.


Brenda Moore moved that we go back to just playing for low net on Ace Day.   Dena Wilson 
seconded.  CARRIED.


Gladys also stated that if anyone has any questions or concerns to please come to Gladys or 
Krista directly.


PUBLICITY 

Karla has sent in pictures to Robin of the Ladies Horse Race winners.


Webmaster 
Nothing to report.


HOLE-IN-ONE 
Jane Ward is still collecting for the hole in one.


Sherry McIntosh moved that we make it mandatory that everyone pay into the hole in one pot.  
Brenda Moore seconded.  CARRIED.


Table Ladies 
All is going good so far.  Pat Fletcher has a sign up sheet for table ladies for next year. 



Cholla  League 
They are meeting on April 3, 2024 and voting then to accept us or not. Cindy will let everyone 
know once she hears from them.


Year End Banquet 
Banquet is on March 26th

Theme is “Putting on The Ritz”

Cost is $20.00


NEW BUSINESS 

MEETINGS 
Meeting location for next year has been changed to the south card room. 

It was also suggested that if anyone that has any ideas on how to spend some of our money to 
please bring it forward to the fall meeting.


NOMINATIONS 

President - Brenda Hopkins 
Vice-President - Karla Keys 
Treasurer - Shannon Anderson 

Voting was held the secretary position between Linda Keller and Cathie Anderson.

Our new secretary is Cathie Anderson. 

Dena Wilson moved the meeting be adjourned at 3:45 pm.  



 


